
 

 
 

 
The following rule change will apply to 117 schemes.   
 

 
Eyebrow Medical tattooing  
This is benefit towards the cost of eyebrow tattooing and/or areola tattooing. following or 
during cancer treatment Benefit for eyebrow tattooing is available following or during cancer 
treatment or prior to cancer treatment on oncologist referral. or Eyebrow tattooing is also 
available for members with a diagnosis of alopecia, a letter from a laya healthcare registered 
GP is required to confirm you are diagnosed with this condition.  
Areola tattooing is available following post mastectomy breast reconstruction surgery. 
Benefit is available once per member per year.  
Treatment must be carried out by ‘Browtique’, ‘By Aislinn’ or a member of the European 
Institute of Permanent Make Up (EIPMU). Treatment carried out by any other provider will only 
be considered for benefit if accompanied by a letter from a laya healthcare registered 
consultant referring you to that provider of service. Benefit is also available prior to cancer 
treatment on oncologist referral. With respect to alopecia, a letter from a laya healthcare 
registered GP is required to confirm you are diagnosed with this condition 
 

 
Please note, this change does not apply for Simply Health Extra, Connect Simplicity or Essential 
Connect Health schemes. 
   


